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Department of Energy
Albuquerque Operations Office

P O. Box 5400

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87115

September 21, 1982

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Mr. Charles E. MacDonald
Chief, Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety, NMSS
Washington, DC 20555
Dear Mr. MacDonald:
Reference your letter of 9/1/82 to the attention of E. L. Barraclough, No.
FCTC:VLT 71-5828, regarding Certificate of Compliance No. USA/5828/BLF
(ERDA-AL). This is to inform vou that we anticipate further usage of the
TREAT shipping container covered by the above referenced Certificate of
Compliance, and desire the extension of NRC Certif%cate of Compliance 5828
(which expires 10/31/82) for a minimum of two (2) years.
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W. C. Purchase ™
Traffic Manager

Operating Contracts Branch
Contracts and Procurement Division
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Rueben P. Prichard, Jr. Acting Director, Safety Engineering & Analysis Division,
EP-322, GTN, HQ

John Ramsey, Traffic Manager, MAT-4, LANL

Ed L. Barraclough, 0SD, DOE/AL
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